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BE PRAYED FOR 

If you’re looking for more information on 
taking a NEXT STEP on your journey here 
at OCC, swing by the Connection Center – 
we have a team who would love to help you!

THE CONNECTION CENTER IS 
LOCATED IN THE 1ST FLOOR LOBBY

VISIT THE

    after service: ROOM 3 ON THE 2ND FLOOR HALLWAY
prayer line: 425.895.5900         email requests: prayer@occ.org  

T H A N K  YO U  F O R  YO U R  G E N E R O S I T Y!

WAYS WE GIVE

•SUPPORT GROUPS

•BIBLICAL COUNSELING

•SOZO
  a Holy Spirit led 
  inner healing ministry

HOW CAN WE CARE FOR YOU? 
    

•CELEBRATE RECOVERY
  Tuesdays at 7:00pm
  Dinner @ 6:00pm
  Free children’s program available

More information at the Connection Center or at occ.org/cm

sunday, november 11
colossians: week 7 

mike howerton | lead pastor 
jessica mariano | worship pastor



Wednesdays at 9:45am

October 3 – December 12 

FREE activities for your preschooler

$10 per gingerbread house kit 
or bring your own!
 

Kidtown Christmas
Friday November 30th
6:30-8:00 in the Gym

A FAMILY EVENT WHERE WE DECORATE GINGERBREAD HOUSES!

Help make a di�erence 
in the lives of vulnerable children

Coming next Sunday in the hallway

ALL EVENT INFO @ OCC.ORG/EVENTS

FINANCIAL UPDATE
 

As Pastor Mike shared last Sunday and in his Nov. 1 email, our Heavenly 
Father is faithful to provide for the needs of OCC families, as well as the
needs of Overlake Christian Church. For the last three quarters, OCC has
been behind our budget by over $10k a week, which means that we’ve had
to turn to our reserves to manage. 

We want to challenge you to trust Jesus by giving generously during this last 
quarter, so that we can both finish in the black, and rebuild our reserves. The 
good news is, last week we were able to make up $67k of our shortfall, which 
is a move in the right direction. We’re trusting God and rallying together to 
make up the additional $460k; our goal being to finish in the black by year’s 
end. Please join us in this challenge! We are thankful for your generosity as
we continue the mission of Loving God, Loving People, and Serving the World.

WARM BLANKETS NEEDED
 

We are in need of thick/warm and large blankets for our Safe Parking and 
Homeless ministries. As the cold, wet winter-weather sets in, it gets hard for 
those living in their cars or tents to stay warm and dry. Any donations of clean, 
new or mildly used blankets can be left at OCC’s reception (at the back of the 
building) Monday-Thursday 9:00am–4:00pm or brought to the Connection 
Center on Sunday mornings.

FUNDAMENTALS IN BIBLICAL COUNSELING 
 

This 10-week class focuses on the counseling process where you’ll learn 
the basics of giving hope, encouragement, and guidance from a biblical 
perspective. Registration is now open and class starts in January of 2019!
If you have any questions, please email KenzieM@occ.org or to register,  
go online to occ.org/counselingfundamentals 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO STUFF HANDOUT 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help stuff the Sunday morning handout 
(what your holding in your hand right now!). The current volunteers are a 
dedicated group who meet every Friday to assemble the handouts. If  
you’re interested in volunteering, or have questions, email KellynM@occ.org 

ALL EVENT INFO at OCC.ORG/CALENDAR


